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ADDENDUM 

 

 

Bid:       RFQ/RFP                                     Addendum No.   1                        Issued: March 14, 2022 

 

Submission Date and Time:    March 25, 2022 no later than 2:00 PM 

 

Title:     West Street Sidewalk Connectivity Project – Town of Cromwell, CT 

 

Bidders Note 

 

This addendum is issued to provide all bidders with the following:  

a. Responses to the Requests for Information 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
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Bid:       RFQ/RFP                                                

Title:     West Street Sidewalk Connectivity Project – Town of Cromwell, CT 

 

 

Responses to 

Requests for Information 

 

 

Question 1: To confirm one of the 3 components: the Qualifications for Engineering Services and the 

Fee are straightforward.  We interpret the 2nd component – “Proposal for Engineering 

Services” – to include a Technical Proposal/Project Approach and Schedule based on the 

Scope of Services.  Is this correct? 

Response 1:  This would be the correct approach.  Please also note any added or deleted services your 

firm proposes to implement with respect to the Town’s proposed scope of services.   

 

Question 2: Does the content of the “Proposal” include the Evaluation Criteria’s items A (Technical 

Approach) and B (Project Management). 

Response 2:  See response to question 1.  The project management and project team should be identified 

in the qualifications package submission. 
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